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10.3 

REPORT 4 - 2020 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Diversity and Inclusion Advisory Committee presents its fourth report for 2020 and 

recommends: 

 

DIAC-0006-2020 

That the deputation from John Dunlop, Manager, Heritage Planning and Indigenous Relations 

regarding Strengthening the Indigenous Relations Process in the City of Mississauga be 

received. 

(DIAC-0006-2020) 

 

DIAC-0007-2020 

1. That the deputation from Alexandra Schwenger, Policy Analyst and Sam Rogers, 

Director, Enforcement regarding the Noise Control By-law Review be received; 

2. That the Diversity and Inclusion Advisory Committee support the proposed 
amendements to the Noise Control By-law allowing general prohibitions and exemptions 
with respect to audible expressions of faith and that staff report back to a future Geneal 
Committee meeting.  

(DIAC-0007-2020) 

 

DIAC-0008-2020 

That the memordandum dated October 8, 2020 from Lisa Abbott, Manager, Museums and 

Small Arms Building entitled “Call for Curator for a Community Art Project” be received. 

(DIAC-0008-2020) 

 

DIAC-0009-2020 

That Resolution 0207-2020 dated June 24, 2020 addressing anti-Black and Indigenous racism 

and discrimination in Mississauga be received. 

(DIAC-0009-2020) 

 

DIAC-0010-2020 

That the memorandum dated September 28, 2020 from Megan Piercey, Legislative Coordinator 

entitled “2021 Diversity and Inclusion Advisory Committee Meeting Schedule” be received. 

(DIAC-0010-2020) 
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DIAC-0011-2020 

That the email dated October 14, 2020 from Laurel Shut, Manager, Corporate and Department 

Communications and Kirsten Barnes, Advisor, Community Safety and Wellbeing, Region of 

Peel regarding feedback on the Region of Peel’s Family and Intimate Partner Violence 

Awareness Campaign be received. 

(DIAC-0011-2020)  


